
*

f Q QtCo%
S

~~

^[...
.

E E UNITED STATES
'' 7;( ) NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

%; - *e WASWNGTON, O C. 20555-00014

....+ May 2, 1994

.

Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, Acting Director
Office of Export and Import Control
Bureau of Political-Military Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. DeLaBarre:

|Enclosed please find letters dated April 6 and April 13, 1994, from Poco
Graphite Inc, requesting an amendment to export license XMAT0326 to extend
the expiration date by (5) five years.

For the past three amendments, the Trade Development Board of Singapore has
provided Import Certificate and Delivery Verifications (ICDV) which are only
valid for 24 month periods. Poco Graphite has requested a new ICDV to be

.

valid for a period of 60 months. Poco will forward a copy of the new ICDV as
soon as it is received.

Before taking action on this request, we would appreciate your views, in
accordance with established procedures and from the overall perspective of the
Executive Branch, as to whether the amendment request meets the applicable
criteria in the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended by the Nuclear Non-
proliferation Act of 1978.

Sincerely,

kw.;^ 0 dxA
Ronald D. Hauber, Director
Division of Nonproliferation, Exports

and Multilateral Relations
Office of International Programs
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